
• 

• 

• 

.A.-.UBC 
tnfc~ association of university and college employees 

Libby Nason 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Libby: 

Re: Lisa Stenger 

Novanber 4, 1982 

It is the !X)Sition of the Union that the additional three days 
pay you have ·offered Ms. Stenger is acceptable as it ~uld pay her for 
the corrpfete term of the ap!X)intment as she urrlerstcxx:i it when accepting 
the job . 

cc: 

Please process the additional pay as soon as !X)ssible . 

Lisa Stenger 

Thank you. 

Patricia House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 WS 
Telephone : 224-2308 


